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I oppose this bill. Kids are in school to learn NECESSARY information for building 

their knowledge on things like math and science. We don’t need books that push 

adult ideology and concepts onto children who, based on proven brain science and 

development, are not scientifically capable of understanding those concepts. Instead 

of pushing for them to be exposed to concepts that they don’t need to focus on, we 

should be more worried about if they are capable of hitting the standards of basic 

knowledge needed to be capable adults in society. Children go to school to become 

productive humans in our community who can do math and read, not become social 

activists who question the fact that 2 plus 2 equals 4. Let parents parent their own 

children and let schools teach the basics of math, English, science and history to be 

useful members of society and not a drain on our community. It’s not your place to 

decide that for Oregonian families. We are your boss, not the other way around. 


